
 

 

There are several items  

(sweatshirts, lunch boxes, other clothing)  

to be claimed at the Brass Castle School. 

Please remind your student to check  

for lost items on the Lost and Found tables 

located outside of the Library.  

Unclaimed items will be gifted on Friday, December 20th. 

Thank you ! 


